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Adopting a New ‘Normal’  
Post Circuit Breaker
As we gradually ease out of the Circuit Breaker, Singaporeans will have 
to adopt a new normalcy in their life. With more activities and interactions 
within the community, it is likely that there will be a rise in new community 
cases of Covid-19. Thus, it is critical for SNM (Singapore) to continue our 
vigilance and ring-fence our residents, clients and beneficiaries for their well-
being. SNM will continue to follow the relevant government advisories to 
ensure this. 

Swab Testing for SNM (Singapore) Staff and Residents 
A mass swab testing for Covid-19 was carried out for all care staff and residents at SNM Nursing Home 
and Meranti Home. This is in line with the mandatory coronavirus testing for all nursing and welfare homes. 
Mr Tan Kwang Cheak, AIC’s Chief Executive Officer visited the Nursing Home during the mass exercise. 
The results for both Nursing Home and Meranti Home were negative and we are grateful to the Ministry of 
Health, Ministry of Social and Family Development and Agency for Integrated Care’s support during this 
challenging time.

Mother’s Day at SNM
Our residents showed their talent and creativity, by 
making paper flowers and cards to distribute on 
Mother’s Day. The beautiful hand-made flowers 
and cards were given out to residents and staff 
who are also mothers. The staff and residents 
who received the gifts were very touched by the 
gesture, especially with the current precautionary 
measures meaning they were unable to celebrate 
this occasion with their families. 

ON

OFF



Please follow us on 
Facebook for the 
latest updates and 
announcements.

Scan the QR code to follow our page or look us up @
SNMSINGAPORE on Facebook. 

Information is accurate at time of print.
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Making a Difference through Community Outreach
As part of its community outreach during COVID-19, SNM collaborated with Migrant Workers’ Centre (MWC), 
to provide 4,000 packs of Klassno instant coffee for migrant workers of Home Stay Lodge. SNM President, 
Mr Jayadev Unnithan, former SNM President, Mr Shanavas Vijayan, SNM CEO, Mr S.Devendran and Head of 
Community Engagement, Mr J. Vijendran delivered the packets to the Home Stay Lodge on May 3, 2020.

SNM is happy to be able to support this as part of #SGUnited for the community.

“We would like to thank Sree 
Narayana Mission (Singapore). 
During these challenging 
times, migrant workers are in 
need of help, most importantly 
for their essential items such 
as 3 in 1 coffee mix, which was 
provided by SNM. On behalf 
of all the migrant workers, we 
would like to thank you for 
understanding our situation 
and donating this.”  
- Mr Muniappa Raj,  
Operations Executive, Home Stay Lodge

Engaging seniors to keep 
fit during CB
Although our programmes 
have been temporarily 
placed on hold, our Share-
a-pot seniors continued 
to stay at home with the 
help of virtual platforms. 
They had lots of fun 
moving along to the music 
and staying tuned to the 
trainer’s swift moves!


